
Term 1 Week 8
 18 March 2024

BROOKLYN
PUBLIC SCHOOL Principal’s News

UPCOMING
EVENTS

It’s Week 8 and it feels that we are madly making a
dash to the end of term (with a sneaky Easter long
weekend thrown in).

End of Term assembly
Our end of Term 1 assembly will be held on Friday 12
April 2024 at 12pm under the COLA. We welcome
everyone to this celebration. 

Last Day of Term 1 and First Day of Term 2
Student’s last day of Term 1 is on Friday 12 April
2024. Staff return on Monday 29 April and will be
working collaboratively with staff at Cowan Public
School completing professional learning on using
assessment to guide teaching and learning, using
Learning Intentions and Success Criteria to
strengthen learning tasks and building student
vocabulary. 

Students return on Tuesday 30 April 2024. 

NAPLAN
NAPLAN has begun for students in Years 3 and 5.
They have shown time and time again how fabulous
they are and they are all doing their best! They have
made me so very proud. 

N E W S L E T T E R

Week 8
18th March - Year 3 and Year 5 NAPLAN
reading assessment
19th March - Year 3 and Year 5  NAPLAN
conventions of language assessment
20th March – Year 3 and Year 5 NAPLAN
numeracy assessment
21st March - Harmony Day -  wear full school
uniform with something orange
22nd March - HZSS League tag and Tennis

Week 9
25th March - 4pm P&C AGM
26th March – Easter raffle tickets due
28th March - Easter Hat Parade
29th March - Good Friday - School closed

Week 10
1st April - Easter Monday - school closed
5th April - HZSS League Tag and Tennis



Healthy body, healthy mind



Have your say about high school education in the Hornsby-Berowra area 

The school community is taking part in community consultations relating to educational offerings
for years 7-12 in the local area. 

The NSW Department of Education wants to your views about high school enrolment  
decision-making and feedback on a range of proposals for future arrangements at Asquith Girls
and Asquith Boys high schools. This includes: 

Retaining the existing arrangement where families can choose between Asquith Boys or
Asquith Girls high schools and one existing co-educational high school (either Ku-ring-gai High
School or Turramurra High School as per designated intake areas).  

1.

Reclassifying Asquith Boys and Asquith Girls high schools to become two separate standalone
medium-sized coeducational high schools, each servicing their own exclusive intake area
community.   

2.

One large co-educational high school model spread across the existing Asquith Boys and
Asquith Girls High School sites, comprised of one junior campus (Years 7, 8 and 9) and one
senior campus (Years 10, 11 and 12) servicing a large intake area community.   

3.

Please note, in options B and C, Ku-ring-gai High School and Turramurra High School would each
service their own exclusive intake area community, no longer sharing geographic drawing areas
with single-sex high schools.    

Surveys and workshops are confidential and cannot be used to identify any individual.  
 

Students, parents/carers and staff from local high schools and primary schools can participate in
the consultation process. The local community and special interest groups will also be invited to
have their say. 
 

How to have your say 
The consultation period will finish on Friday 12 April.   
Surveys and workshops are confidential and cannot be used to identify any individual.  
 

Survey 
Please complete the online survey (once only) for parents and carers. 
There are 2 questions in the survey to be completed by students in years 3-6. 
 

If you do not want your child to participate in the survey, please notify us contacting the school
via email brooklyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. Please include your child’s name and year.   

Workshop 
Click here to register for the primary school parents and carers in-person workshop on 8 April. 
Click here to register for the primary school parents and carers online workshop on 10 April. 
 

I encourage you and our students to have a say by participating in the survey and/or workshops.
Your voices are so important to the future of education in our local community. 

If you have any questions about the consultation or the consultation process, please send an
email to HornsbyBerowraConsultation@det.nsw.edu.au.   
 

I greatly appreciate your time and support in undertaking these consultations.   

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HornsbyBerowraConsultationDoE
mailto:brooklyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/consultation-workshop-hornsby-berowra-primary-school-parents-and-carers-tickets-851950947217?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/consultation-workshop-hornsby-berowra-primary-school-parents-and-carers-tickets-851963203877?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:HornsbyBerowraConsultation@det.nsw.edu.au


We are a PAX school!
PAX = Peace, productivity, health and happiness

This term, Brooklyn PS started using PAX Vision!
This is a strategy your child’s teacher uses to set clear expectations of everything we
want more or less of in a given activity. PAX Vision allows all students to engage in
establishing expectations. This ensures that everyone is on the same page about what
to do and what to avoid.

Here are some areas of growth you will notice in your child right away:
• They will cooperate more consistently with expectations.
• They will complete requests with less reminding or nagging.
• They will have less conflict with peers and adults at school.
Here are some lifetime skills that your child will develop:
• They will stop and think before engaging in new or potentially dangerous
activities.
• They will take responsibility in making positive choices and avoiding negative
choices.

Here are some questions you can ask your child about using PAX Vision:
• What were the good things that everyone wanted more of in your PAX Vision
today?
• What were some PAX things that you and your friends did a good job of?
• What are some Spleems that everyone is still working on?
The PAX Good Behavior Game® is an evidence-based practice that your child’s teacher
uses to not only improve the academic performance of all children, but also improve a
host of lifetime outcomes including: increased graduation and college entrance rates,
increased lifetime earnings, decreased risk for drug misuse, and decreased risk for mental,
emotional, behavioral disorders. PAX increases the Peace, Productivity, Health, and
Happiness in every community.

Visit www.paxis.org for more information about PAX as well as implementing
PAX strategies at home and in the community!



Communication with you

At Brooklyn Public School, we value strong home-school partnerships, and
encourage you to drop in and say hi or ask questions. Catching teachers in the
morning can be challenging as they are getting their quality lessons ready for the
day. If you have any concerns regarding your child’s learning or wellbeing, or require
a meeting time, please phone or email the school office to make an appointment
with the relevant staff member. 

Skool Loop is a great way to communicate with families about school information
and events information that is open to the general public. As a result, throughout
Term 1 and Term 2 2024, we will transition to a parent portal through our 'Sentral'
platform allowing parents to see the school calendar, submit absences and keep up
to date with everything happening across Brooklyn Public School. There will be
parent workshops and information sessions on how to access and use the parent
portal. The dates for each of these are below. Skool Loop will continue to be used
until the end Term 2, 2024. This week, each parent will have their own unique code
for the Sentral Parent Portal. If you need to access the portal or forget your
password, please contact the school. 

Download the Sentral for Parents App
The Sentral for Parents app allows you to monitor your child’s school 
journey simply and efficiently. You will find numerous smart features 
that help streamline your day. Receive messages and notifications 
from teachers, report absences and more. The Sentral for Parents app 
helps you stay connected and informed about your child’s education.

https://apps.apple.com/ro/app/sentral-for-parents/id1238744022?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.sentral.mobile&pli=1


Pocket Speechie
Is your child starting Kindergarten in 2025? 
Pocket Speechie offers weekly speech, language and literacy
tips to help children get ready for Kindergarten.
Children entering Kindergarten who are ready to learn are
more likely to thrive.
Written by speech pathologists, Pocket Speechie delivers
helpful information and activities to build your child's
speech, language and literacy skills straight to your phone.
Register for free: https://qars.cec.health.nsw.gov.au/Survey?
p=16B19902

Harmony Day
On Thursday 21st of March, Brooklyn Public School will be
celebrating Harmony Day.

Celebrating Harmony Day is important. We have students from
different nations of the world at Brooklyn Public School and it will be
great to see everyone joining in this wonderful chance to celebrate
and embrace diversity, belonging and inclusiveness.

We encourage our students to get involved by adding a touch of
orange to their uniform. An example could be scarves, headbands,
ribbons, or even socks.

We will celebrate Harmony Day by making artworks and completing
learning tasks that celebrate our Harmony Day theme that ‘Everyone
Belongs’.

Kindergarten 2025
Is your child or someone you know have a child starting Kindergarten in 2025? We welcome anyone
to come to the school to meet myself and to have a look around at our beautiful small school.
Please contact the office or to enrol you can visit our school website: https://brooklyn-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html 

PULSE alive
Last week I had the privilage of attending the
PULSE alive production at Homebush. The
show made me proud to be part of a fabulous
education system that supports the talents of
all students, not just in the academic fields
but the creative endeavours also. Our
students were part of the mass choir and they
were the best part of the show! Thank you to
Mrs Dalton and Mrs Turner who accompanied
our students to the very early morning
rehearsals and stayed until late in the evening.
We are so lucky to have teachers go above and
beyond for our students. 



Leanne King
Proud relieving Principal of Brookyn Public School

Bus Safety
Getting to and from the bus stop
• Families are responsible for getting their child to and from the bus stop safely.
• Always supervise your child until they are at least 10 and hold their hand when walking to and from
the bus stop or interchange and when crossing the road.
• When waiting for the bus, hold hands and wait as far back from the passing traffic as possible.

Travelling on the bus
When travelling on the bus, students are to be sitting in the seat facing the fornt of the bus. They are
not to move around the bus or switch seats. This is for their own safety. 

Getting off the bus
When travelling by bus, your child is most at risk in the minutes after they get off the bus.

Meet your child AT the bus stop or interchange after school. NEVER wait on the opposite side of the
road and call them across. If you cannot meet your child, organise for a trusted adult to take your
place.

Always wait until the bus has gone, then use a safe place to cross.
Talk with your child about what to do:
• if you are delayed and cannot meet them as usual
• if they catch the wrong bus
• if they get off the bus at the wrong bus stop.

Crossing the road
Together, choose the safest place to cross the road and talk about:
STOP! one step back from the kerb
LOOK! continuously both ways
LISTEN! for the sounds of approaching traffic
THINK! whether it is safe to cross

Keep checking as you cross the road.

Daily EmotionalCheck-insWe are utilising the Life Skills Go

program each day to allow
students the opportunity to tell

us how they are feeling and why.
Teachers can use this

information to better support

students, as well as use the data

to track readiness for learning. 



Bus service changes to many routes on the North Shore and Upper North Shore areas will commence
from 31/03/2024. Changes to school services commence Tuesday 02 April after Easter Monday.

The details for your school is as follows;
592 updated to service Kangaroo Point in the morning as well, and altered time
8003 replaced by 592 trip same time
592 PM departures updated 1 minute later to Brooklyn, and 5 minutes later to Kangaroo Point, Cheero
Point and Mooney Mooney

Please find attached the updated school bus advice.

We remind students they must have a valid Opal card to travel on all buses, and must tap on and off
morning and afternoon.

CDC NSW school changes commencing Tues 02 April
2024



6/5/4T

In week 6, both KD and 4-2DS had 100%
attendance for the week. To celebrate,
both classes received an ice block to

celebrate their efforts. 

We are focusing on reducing the number
of unexplained absences in our school.

There are three ways you can do this!

Call or email the school

See the class teacher

Submit an absence on the Sentral Parent
Portal

Attendance

is our attendance goal 

95%



pulse alive!



 

English

Maths

Mr Winspear 6-4W

Class News

6-4W have been learning to represent and
order numbers up to 3 decimal places. The

students have been using hands on resources
to consolidate their theoretical knowledge.

6-4W have just completed a 5 week
literacy unit based on an Andy Griffiths

text called ‘Just Tricking’. The literacy unit
focussed on creating imaginative texts

and narrative structures. The class have
also been working hard to improve their

reading comprehension levels. 

6-4W have had a busy start to the
first term. Year 6 students created

wonderful artworks for their
hooded jumpers. Year 6 attended a
Leadership Camp. Stage 3 students
have delivered a successful session

of our school parliament. The
students have also displayed

excellent movement skills during
our weekly Netball sessions. 



Easter Raffle
 

We are asking families to support
Year 6 by selling raffle tickets. A

book of 10 raffle tickets per family
was sent home last week to be sold.
Additional books of raffle tickets are

available from the school office.

Tickets are $2 each or 10 for $15.

Please ensure a name and contact
number is written on each of the

tickets and return to school no later
than Tuesday 26th March 2024.

Guessing Competition

The Guessing competing is “Guess how

many eggs are in the Jar”

The jar will be displayed in the school

office for students to have a look at. The

student who guesses closest to the correct

amount will win the big jar of yummy eggs. 

Guesses will be 50c per guess or 5 for

$2.00

Students will be able to guess during the

first half of lunch in Week 8.

The winner of the Guessing competition

and the Raffle and will be drawn at the

Easter Hat Parade on Thursday the 28th

March 2024.



Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
To access our school community calendar, click HERE

Term 1

https://brooklynps.sentral.com.au/s-546Mqz/webcal/calendar/3/preferences


Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
Term 2



Thank you
Thank you

forfor
supporting
supportingour school
our school



*NUT MINIMISATION*
Please support our young students who live with life-threatening allergies to nuts
by refraining from sending your child to school with nut-based food products like

Nutella or Peanut Butter.

Community News                                         DISCLAIMER
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of our school. While Brooklyn Public School is selective in
the advertisements it runs, parents are advised to use their own discretion in supporting these services.

P&C  News
The Annual General Meeting of the Brooklyn Public School Parents & Citizens Association

will be held at 4pm, Monday 25th March 2024 at the school and via Teams (see link at end of
email).

The AGM will be followed by a brief General Meeting.

At the Annual General Meeting, all Officer and other positions become vacant and are then
filled by nomination and where necessary by ballot of members. All members are welcome

for nomination.

Positions include:
- Executive Committee - President, Vice President 1, Vice President 2, Treasurer, Secretary

- Sub-Committees - Band & Music, Fundraising, Uniform Shop, Garden Group
 

Find out more about P&C roles here:  https://www.pandc.org.au/

If you are unable to attend, please send your apology in writing to this email address. You
can also indicate via email if you are happy to accept a nomination to a position or wish to

nominate someone. All nominations need to be seconded by another member at the
meeting or via email.

 
All nominees must be members of the association. Please note that your 2024 Membership
fee of $2 will be due at the time of meeting. You will be able to join or renew online via the

P&C shop. If you know someone who believes they are a current member but has not
received this email please ask them to get in touch ASAP.

Thanks and we look forward to seeing you there!
Your BPS P&C

Teams link for remote attendance:
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%40thread.
v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2202600150-0c82-4176-a911-

dade54c05a95%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-
fb0b3e47e55f%22%7d

Please note the P&C is a volunteer organisation and this email address is not checked every day!
Thanks for your patience

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pandc.org.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179221262%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FK5GSj5a%2BuSy16xkLOPhxQaJh5nrGA8gdX0T7TOvlw4%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbrooklyn-pc-association.square.site%2Fproduct%2Fp-c-annual-membership%2F30%3Fcp%3Dtrue%26sa%3Dfalse%26sbp%3Dfalse%26q%3Dfalse%26category_id%3D5&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179230677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=owqsQnzJqrhnrIpc0vxs7cY%2B05ULyOGSiPzpmgJ%2B2Po%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252202600150-0c82-4176-a911-dade54c05a95%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-fb0b3e47e55f%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179239870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iQmI9kOOvWn1q39O5aUezUsaNw0RfCdmvFiAKx6pud8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252202600150-0c82-4176-a911-dade54c05a95%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-fb0b3e47e55f%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179239870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iQmI9kOOvWn1q39O5aUezUsaNw0RfCdmvFiAKx6pud8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252202600150-0c82-4176-a911-dade54c05a95%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-fb0b3e47e55f%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179239870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iQmI9kOOvWn1q39O5aUezUsaNw0RfCdmvFiAKx6pud8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252202600150-0c82-4176-a911-dade54c05a95%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-fb0b3e47e55f%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179239870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iQmI9kOOvWn1q39O5aUezUsaNw0RfCdmvFiAKx6pud8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZjhlYWFmMjEtNWY3Zi00ZTg2LTliMjUtMDc3ZDA5MDJjNGNh%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252202600150-0c82-4176-a911-dade54c05a95%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252251b34999-a245-4b38-90bc-fb0b3e47e55f%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cbrooklyn-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cc3dfa9c54d4e487f407208dc3f3da327%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638454781179239870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iQmI9kOOvWn1q39O5aUezUsaNw0RfCdmvFiAKx6pud8%3D&reserved=0






The Brooklyn Flag Design committee
(Brooklyn Community Association)
are looking for someone to design

Brooklyn’s very own flag!

There will be categories of winning
entries with plans to display the

flags in the The Cottage –
BROOKLYN COMMUNITY

ASSOCIATION.

Printed templates and an entry
submission box is available from the

front office.

Students will have until the end of
school term: Friday 12th April to

submit their designs. 
See the link below for details and

how to enter.
Flag Design Competition –
BROOKLYN COMMUNITY

ASSOCIATION

The winning design will be proudly
displayed at the Brooklyn Post

office. 

The Brooklyn Flag Design 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbrooklyncommunity.org.au%2Fthe-cottage%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLeanne.King10%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2c7d8b1e3a5941ea01b908dc3713ea57%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638445805872356513%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vPMaiCfr7phnOrMH6EnujLuZ36AQ9eg%2FaRMrKRosd%2FE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbrooklyncommunity.org.au%2Fthe-cottage%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLeanne.King10%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2c7d8b1e3a5941ea01b908dc3713ea57%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638445805872356513%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vPMaiCfr7phnOrMH6EnujLuZ36AQ9eg%2FaRMrKRosd%2FE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbrooklyncommunity.org.au%2Fthe-cottage%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLeanne.King10%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2c7d8b1e3a5941ea01b908dc3713ea57%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638445805872356513%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vPMaiCfr7phnOrMH6EnujLuZ36AQ9eg%2FaRMrKRosd%2FE%3D&reserved=0
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Hornsby Art Society is pleased to again conduct the Hornsby Young Artists’ Competition and is grateful to

Sydney Art School and Hornsby Shire Council for their support.

Details:

• This year’s theme is “My Happy Place” and entries must adhere to this theme.

• There will be four categories, based on the artists age at the closing date, 29th March 2024.

• Entries must be on A3 paper (297mm x 420mm) unframed and unmounted. Hornsby art Society will mount

all entries, the cost of which is included in the entry fee.

• Artists entering the 16-18 year category are not bound by the above (A3 paper) requirement, if they wish

enter works on different surfaces or sizes, they may do so, but must adhere to the Society’s Presentation

Standards. Click Here to view details.

• Entry is via the Society’s website.

• The Entry Fee of $25.00 is payable at the time of the entry and any sales will be subject to a commission

of 25%.

• There is a limit of one entry per artist.

• Entries must be delivered to Wallarobba Arts and Cultural Centre, 25 Edgeworth David Avenue.

• The event will again be judged by retired school Principal and professional artist John Rice.

• The opening function and presentation of awards will be held at Wallarobba on Friday 12th April at

6.00pm.

Prizes:

Age 5-7 yrs: 1st Prize $100.00 and a free term of lessons (Sydney Art School) Total value $460.00.

                       2nd Prize $50.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $195.00.

                      3rd Prize $20.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $165.00.

 

Age 8-11 yrs: 1st Prize $200.00 and a free term of lessons (Sydney Art School) Total Value $560.00.

                       2nd Prize $100.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School)Total value $245.00.

                      3rd Prize $40.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $185.00.

 

Age 12-15 yrs: 1st Prize $300.00 and a free term of lessons (Sydney Art School) Total Value $660.00.

                        2nd Prize $150.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $295.00.

                        3rd Prize $60.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $205.00.

 

Age 16-18 yrs: 1st Prize $400.00 and a free term of lessons (Sydney Art School) Total Value $770.00.

                         2nd Prize $200.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $345.00

                         3rd Prize $80.00 and an art resource kit (Sydney Art School) Total value $225.00

Total Prize Pool

Cash                              $1,700.00

Classes                          $1,450.00

Resource Kits               $1,160.00

                                        $4,310.00

Enquiries should be directed to hornsbyartsociety@gmail.com




